
You can now see a private general practitioner at the 
price of a public one. This opportunity is provided as 
part of a pilot study on freedom of choice in health-
care, which runs from 1 September 2025 to  
31 December 2027.

Are you 65 or older?

During the pilot study,  	  
	✔ you can book an appointment with a  
private general practitioner if you fall ill	

	✔ you get faster access to treatment	
	✔ you can choose the right doctor for you	
	✔ you know how much you have to pay  
in advance			 

	✔ you pay less for certain examinations  
and tests.

The pilot study does not cover
	✖ appointments with a specialist      
	✖ health checks for example for age-related 

reasons or to get a medical certificate for 
your driver’s licence

	✖ services provided by a nurse. 

More information about how to book an appointment and how much  
examinations and tests cost is available at  
www.kela.fi/freedom-of-choice-pilot.


